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BOOKER GLIDING CLUB TEMPORARY BASE 

There has been gliding at Wycombe Air Park for 70 years, but since February 2021 Booker 
Gliding Club has been prevented from flying there because of a commercial dispute between 
the airfield management and the airfield owner. We have therefore been flying at Chiltern Park 
Aerodrome and have welcomed many visitors for trial lessons and courses. 
 
Sadly, Chiltern Park Aerodrome is closing on 19th September 2021 because the lease has 
ended, so Booker Gliding Club has had to find another temporary base while the legal action 
back at Wycombe continues. It is our intention to return to our historical base but in the 
meantime we are moving to Abingdon Airfield. 
 

TIMETABLE 

Chiltern Park Aerodrome closes on 19th September 2021 and our last day of flying visitors will 
be 17th September. 
 
We will move to Abingdon Airfield on 20th September 2021 and begin testing procedures to 
allow us to operate safely with the other users of the airfield.  
 

BOOKINGS 

Once we have confirmed procedures and ensured that all our instructors are familiar with them, 
we will open our booking system to allow customers with vouchers to book flights. We expect 
this to be in November. 
 
If you have any queries, please contact us on office@bookergliding.co.uk 
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